International Education Forum on Marine Environment and Energy

An International Education Forum on Marine Environment and Energy (hereafter referred to as the ‘Forum’) was
held on 3™ March, 2012. This Forum was held with the aim of cultivating academic exchange with all the
universities in the consortium (a total of 8 universities in China and Korea) as part of the university’s program
(hereafter referred to as the Japan-China-Korea Program) adopted in FY2010 by the Ministry of Education,
Culture, Sports, Science and Technology’s Program for Advanced Professional Training through

Japan-China-Korea Interuniversity Exchanges).

The Forum began with an opening greeting from President Matsuyama of Tokyo University of Marine Science
and Technology. There was also an introduction to the Japan-China-Korea Program from Mr Takamasa, Dean of

the Graduate School of Marine Science and Technology.
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Following that, there were speeches from each Chinese and Korean consortium university with introductions of
the universities and their hopes for the Japan-China-Korea Program.

Finally, there were speeches from two students representing exchange students at Tokyo University of Marine

Science and Technology on the Japan-China-Korea Program.



Ms Yu Mr Cho
(originally from Zhejiang Ocean University, China) (originally from Pukyong National University, Korea)

After all the speeches, Vice-President Kuse of the Tokyo University of Marine Science and Technology gave the

closing address to end the Forum. We hope that this event will lead to even further expansion and development of
academic exchange on the Japan-China-Korea Program.
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